
	

	

September 2016 
 
 
Dear Chamber Choir and Parents 
 
Chamber Choir Tour to Barcelona 9th – 14th July 2017 
 
We are proposing to take the Chamber Choir on a Concert Tour to Barcelona for a 5-night tour of the 
area at the end of the summer term this year. We hope to fly from Leeds Bradford Airport on Sunday 
9th and fly back on Friday 14th. This exciting tour will involve sight-seeing opportunities as well as 3 
concerts, one of them possibly in Barcelona Cathedral.  
 
This should be a magnificent ending to the year for the Chamber Choir and it is hoped that as many 
members as possible will be able to participate to make this a visit to remember.  The costings will 
depend upon the numbers who commit themselves to the tour but will be in the region of £890.00.  
We are planning to do some fundraising during the year to reduce the cost for everyone. 
 
If you would like a place on the trip then would you please pay the first deposit of £200.00 by 
Thursday 13th October.  If you wish to book a place on the tour the preferred method of 
payment and consent for the trip is by Parent Pay.  However you can still pay by cheque by 
completing the consent form below and returning it with the cheque (made payable to St Aidan’s 
School fund) by Thursday 13th October.  Subsequent payments will be requested in December, 
March and May for £230.00 however these payments will be reduced should we receive funding from 
any fundraising we do during the year. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
M Pallant 
Director of Music 

 -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

CHAMBER CHOIR Tour to Barcelona 9th – 14th July 2017 
 

I would like to reserve a place on the above trip for my son / daughter on the trip to Barcelona: 
 
Name: ………………………………………. Tutor Group: ………………………….. 
 
I enclose a cheque made payable to St Aidan’s school fund for £200.00. 
 
Signature of Parent/Guardian ………………………………… Date: ……………….. 
 
Please return slip and cheque in a sealed envelope with Child’s name and Tutor Group on 
the front to: The Finance Office by Thursday 13th October.  Thank you. 


